
 
St Peters Cricket 

2023 Academy applications 

 

The St Peter’s Cricket Academy is calling for registrations for the 2023 season. 

The first session will start on Monday February 20th. 

Each participant will be scheduled for 18 sessions over the course of the school year. 

That may include specialist skill clinics as advised and organised by the Director of the Academy 

(DoA). 

The general rollout is intended to be: 

Term 1   6 weeks from February 20th to March 31st.  

Term 2   no Academy sessions: one on one sessions or small group sessions are available at private 

coaching rates, or small group sessions on request to the DoA. 

Term 3   4-6 sessions from August, times depending on and at the discretion of the DoA. 

 Some changes may be needed to accommodate winter sports commitments. 

Term 4   7 weeks from Oct 9th to November 24th  

 

Feb 20-March 31 week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

7 AM session  
7am - 8.15 am  year 7 Year 11-13  year 8-9 Year 9-10 

 

No session can be replaced except at the discretion of the DoA.  

Any change of group and/or session times will be at the discretion of the DoA. 

The cost for the year is $200 including gst.  

Garry Wood 

Academy Director 

 St Peter’s Cricket 

 

 

 


